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COMMISSION
Brian R. Kroh
General Manager

August 1, 2018

Mr. Peter D. O'Bryan

Chairman. County Commission

Indian River County Administration Office
1801 27th Street

Vero Beach, Florida 32960

Dear Mr. O'Bryan:

I am writing to let you know the John’s Island Club is not able to host the “Public
Safety Day™ golf outing this year. Among other things, there are numerous clubhouse and golf
course construction projects in process, including renovation of our South Course.

The Club recognizes and greatly appreciates all the hard work of public safety staff in
Vero Beach, Sebastian, Fellsmere, Indian River Shores, Indian River County and John’s Island
Security. We look forward to hosting the event in 2019,

Sincerely.

L]

Brian R. Kroh
General Manager
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